
03/19/2021 

 

Mindy Winegar 
Grant County Fairgrounds 
411 NW Bridge Street 
John Day, Or  97845 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Oregon Legislature, 
 
I am writing in regards to HB3173.  I am asking that you pass the HB3173.  This bill would help our 
County Fair continue to a valued part of our community.  Our fairgrounds along with the other fairs have 
been and will be major contributors to the wellbeing of our communities.  We have become emergency 
centers, vaccination centers, fire camps and relief centers.   With the help of the bill we can continue to 
be all these thing.   
 
I am asking you to please support and pass HB3173 
 
Thank you, 
 

Mindy Winegar 

Mindy Winegar 
 


